
From:  <eebradshaw@cvtv.net> 
To: <bill.roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  10/5/2006 3:11:17 PM 
Subject:  Comments on the Draft 2007 State Water Plan 
 
 
 
Members of the Texas Water Development Board 
P.O. Box 13231 
Austin, TX 78711-3231 
 
Dear Members of the Texas Water Development Board, 
 
FIRST - Please reconsider the 2007 Water Plan - It may not be in 
the best interest for future generations of Texans - YOUR KIDS 
and MINE! Unless you know something about our future that I 
don't know??? 
 
Much needs to be done for water conservation - kindly advise how 
much is being spent in this endeavor. 
 
EE Bradshaw 1611 CR 250 Weimar TX 78962 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
EE Bradshaw 
1611 CR 250 
Weimar, Texas 78962 
 
 
 


